
CELEBRATING 100 YEARS OF SERVICE

MDU Employees participate in 
Mandan’s 4th of July parade.



CELEBRATING WITH SUMMER PARADES!
Montana-Dakota employees helped spread the word about the company’s 100th 
anniversary by participating in several community parades across the service area. 
Thanks to the volunteer drivers and walkers, along with those who went above 
and beyond to decorate the vehicles. Supporting and participating in community 
gatherings like these reinforce our company’s longstanding commitment to the 
communities we serve! Cheers to 100 years!

Learn more about how we’ve been 
celebrating our 100th anniversary at
www.mdu.com/100th-anniversary


